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On 7th September 2023, WFWP Malta was invited to attend a meeting for volunteers of MISSIO Malta. 

Two WFWP Malta representatives, Ms. Tomoko Cassar and Ms. Myrabelle Corlett attended the meeting 

which started at 10am and was held at their premises in Merchant Street Valletta. 

 

Rev. Fr. Victor Agius, Director of MISSIO Malta, welcomed the volunteers and later on officiated Mass. 

During the coffee break WFWP representatives could socialise and meet with the spiritual director in 

person. 

 

 
 

Later, various members shared their testimonies about their hands-on work and experience in third world 

countries. A list of upcoming events was discussed with the volunteers. 

 

Reported by Myrabelle Corlett 
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